
GURRIE MIDDLE SCHOOL STUDENT BULLETIN 
Wednesday, April 17, 2019 

 
 

HOT LUNCH: Crispy Chicken Patty  
 Pizza Dippers  
 
  
BIRTHDAYS:   No birthdays today     
 

1. Attention students: LT Cheer Clinics will be held at the LT South Campus tomorrow, 
Thursday from 6-8 p.m. If you have any questions, please contact Ms. Drenning.  
 

2. Congratulations to Grace Sneed who was honored last evening at the annual School 
Citizen of the Year Awards (SCOTY) at West Leyden High School. Grace was one of a 
group of students from elementary through high school that were recognized for their 
hard work in and out of the classroom and ability to make a positive difference in the 
school. Congratulations Grace! We are very proud to have you be our SCOTY 
representative for the 2018-2019 school year. 
 
 

   
 


